
Welcome to January
Bitty Families! This

month we say goodbye
to Grace, Aaron, and

Julian, as they move up
to our frog room! We

will be welcoming Theo
and Serenity from our

lovebug room! With
that please remember

to have 2-3 extra
outfits available for us
in case of any accident,
they must be weather

appropriate please.
Thank you 

-Ms. Iselica & Ms. Debra

We ask that you bring
hats, gloves and a coat

for your child just in
case we take them

outside to play!

Please reach out through brightwheel we
usually respond during nap hours of 

12:00-2:30.
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Happy New Year!
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